
COVID measures - New Chamber Opera performance, New College 
 
We have collated some of the most commonly asked questions here. If you have further questions about your visit, 
please contact info@newchamberopera.co.uk 
 
What COVID measures are you introducing? 
 
The event has been risk assessed by New College’s Risk Assessor. We have implemented measures in 
line with Government guidance which we ask you to review and observe during your visit. 

Ensure you are feeling well (1). If you are presenting any symptoms of COVID-19, do not attend 
the performance and follow NHS guidance. 

Ensure you are feeling well (2). In light of the prevalence of the Delta variant, New College is 
currently requiring evidence, to be shown to the front of house staff, of full vaccination (first and 
second dose), and with the second dose administered at least 14 days before your visit, or of a negative 
Lateral Flow Test (LFD) within 24 hours of the event through a confirmatory text message from either 
the NHS or EAS. 
 
Ensure you are feeling well (3). Please use your phone on the QR codes in Cloisters. 

E-Tickets. You should currently have e-tickets received via email. When you arrive, please go to the 
Box Office under the arch to New College Lane where you can collect your numbered tickets and 
purchase a programme. 

Bring your face covering / mask. It is a requirement to wear a mask when inside during your visit, 
unless you are exempt. We recommend you wear them in the venues and when moving around the 
Cloisters, but as the event is taking place entirely outdoors, you are not required to wear them. 

Keep a safe distance. Please maintain social distancing at all times with those not in your party to 
ensure the safety of yourself and others. 

Cash Free. This season we are a cash-free site: payment for programmes will be taken by card 
machines only. 

Clean. We have reduced contact points and provided hand sanitiser and enhanced cleaning.  

How will picnicking work? Tables will be appropriately distanced in the Cloisters. We have 
increased the spaces between tables which, in combination with smaller audiences, will ensure everyone 
can enjoy their evening in comfort and safety. 
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